
HURRICANE HELENE RELIEF


Members and Friends of Grace:


Hurricane Helene has brought death and destruction to parts of the east cost, including many 
PCA churches and members.


The PCA Mission to North America (PCA MNA) has created a disaster response in order to 
provide help for the many needs.


Would you consider a donation to the PCA MNA Hurricane Helen Relief Fund?  To donate via 
credit card or ACH, you can access their secure on-line portal at:


https://give.pcamna.org/to/mna-disaster-response-2024-hurricane-helene-relief/ 


If you would prefer to send a check, mail it to:

Mission to North America

PO Box 890233

Charlotte, NC 28289-0233


Check Memo:  “MNA Disaster Response Hurricane Helene Response”
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